

Summer 2017 Schedule Available

The Class Search for <u>Summer 2017</u> is available. Be sure to check classes for prerequisites and permission requirements. Questions regarding prerequisites or getting permission numbers should be directed to your academic advisor.

Summer 2017 Enrollment Times

Students enrolled in Spring 2017 classes participate in Early Enrollment for Summer 2017.

You may register beginning at your Registration Time or after through MavLINK's Enrollment tab. Registration Times are found on the <u>MavLINK</u> home page under My Messages. Your Registration Time is not a scheduled advisor meeting.

Registration Tips

Follow us on Facebook and Twitter as we go through tips for registration each day. Here is a look at what we'll be posting about leading up to registration.

- Schedule an Advisor Meeting (February 9)
- How to Check for Holds (February 10)
- Explanation of Registration Time (February 20)
- How & Why to Use the Shopping Cart (February 21)
- How to Seek Permission Numbers (February 22)
- How to Validate Courses (February 23)
- Registration Checklist (February 24)

Facebook: UNO Office of the University Registrar Twitter: @UNO Registrar

Holds

Holds may prevent you from registering, even if it is after your Registration Time. Check MavLINK to see if you have any holds.

NUID & Password

Forgot your NUID? Forgot your Password?

Billing Notice

The University generates your tuition and fees billing statement in an electronic format (E-Bills). E-mail will only be sent to your UNO E-mail account to notify you

that a billing statement has been generated and is available for viewing or printing from MavLINK. Billings are generated on the last business day of the month in which the semester begins and are due on the 23rd of the following month. Please visit http://cashiering.unomaha.edu/ for any announcements. In addition, tuition and fee refunds can be directly deposited to your checking or savings account by enrolling via MavLINK. This process saves mailing time, getting your refunds to you more quickly.

The Office of the University Registrar strives to provide high quality enrollment services to UNO students. We will be using your UNO e-mail account as the primary communication vehicle for important enrollments services announcements. If you have questions about your UNO e-mail, check the <u>Information Services website</u>.

Office of the University Registrar

Eppley Administration Building Room 105

http://www.unomaha.edu/registrar

http://www.facebook.com/UNOmaha.Registrar

https://twitter.com/UNO_Registrar